
The Department of Sociology at Oklahoma State University's

 

 The Benjamin Gregory Wood Scholarship was established 
by the parents of Benjamin Gregory Wood in his memory. The 
family requested the funding go to a student who plans to 
pursue a career related to substance abuse in some way -- 
education, prevention, working with abusers, counseling, etc. 

One undergraduate student is awarded each year and the student 
must: 

 1.) Major in one of the majors under the Department of Sociology

 2.) Have sophomore standing 

 3.) Have plans to pursue a career in a substance abuse related area




